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  Commodoreõs Corner      
 
 

Dear Members and Friends, 

 

Hope you are all well and enjoying the holidays. With the  installation  

luncheon behind us and moving toward the New Year, I am happy to report 

that we have had our planning meeting. Fun and exciting things are being 

planned for 2019 in the way of more activities at the clubhouse, events at  

different venues, and cruises. 

 

The first event, SMYC Kick-off Party, will happen on January 13
th
, from 1.00  

to 3.00 p.m., at the Spaghetti Factory in San Marcos where the Bridge and  

Directors will lay out the plans for the year. Your ideas are always welcome 

and we will appreciate any input you may have. This is your club, so your  

ideas will help to make it fun for everyone.  

 

We need to gather another work party to tackle the center room and finally 

the back room of the clubhouse to be completed before our Opening Day  

celebration.  An e-mail blast will be going out in January asking for volunteers. 

The hard work really paid off last year. The front room work party did a  

fabulous job of repairs, re-flooring and painting. Itõs so bright and inviting! 

 

Speaking of Opening Day - save the date of April 7
th
. This is the biggest  

celebration of the year for our yacht club.  You are all invited to join in the 

festivities and traditions,  and this year with a twist!  It should be fun.  

 

I look forward to seeing you around the club and marina this year.  

 

Cheers, 

Susan Rodriguez 

Commodore for 2019  
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   2019 Bridge and Board Festively Take the Helm 
 
Our annual Holiday Party was held on December 2, 2018 at  
Shadowridge Golf Club that included the Installation of the 2019 
Bridge and Board. Members dined on a three-course lunch served  
by the attentive Shadowridge staff while enjoying a lively program  
of entertainment led by Director Kat Wacker. Outgoing Commo-
dore Teri Reese guided the program. She introduced and thanked  
the 2018 Bridge and Board for their service. The 2019  Bridge and 
Board were assembled and introduced. Senior Staff Commodore 
Harvey Royer administered the oath of office, then turned the  
program over to incoming Commodore Susan Rodriguez.  

Commodore Rodriguez offered her remarks and performed the installation of Jr. Staff  
Commodore Teri Reese into the International Order of the Blue Gavel. Member Ellie  
Restivo closed the program with a nautical themed blessing. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Itôs that time of year again. Please pay your dues early. The SMYC Membership Dues are now due. All 
members please go to our website: SantaMargaritaYC.org > Membership Information tab > Member Re-
newal and print the Renewal and Liability Release form (2 pages), complete the form. To avoid delays and 
confusion, mail the form and your check to: Membership Chair, Susan Rodriguez, 1055 Seahorse 
Court, Carlsbad CA 92011. Our goal is to include all members with their correct contact information in 
the 2019 Directory which will go to print February 1st. Those who have paid will appear in the 2019 direc-
tory. Cards will be mailed upon receipt of payment. 
 
Membership & Directory Susan Rodriguez 


